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Monday 4th September 2023 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
We are delighted to welcome everyone back to Primet Primary School for the new school year and I hope 
you all had a good break. It is a lovely school where we have your children at its heart and we want to do 
the best for your children every day. We are very excited to get all the children back into school. The school 
looks great and the numbers of children have grown over the Summer. We have had lots of decoration 
around school in the summer so it looks much fresher for everyone.  
 
All children are expected to attend every day in school uniform at the correct times. The doors open at 
8.35am and the children are ready to be collected at 3.10 pm. The children have settled into their classes 
really well today and all of them are very keen to start learning again. Years 1,2,5 and 6 are to be collected 
on the top yard by the Muga. Year 3 and year 4 will be collected by the main entrance. If your child is 
absent for any reason you must contact the office. We are also, giving a bike away for 100% attendance at 
the end of term.  
 
We would especially like to welcome our new reception children as it is their first day today. They all look 
very happy and settled. EYFS children are to be collected from the office ethis week and then the EYFS door 
from Monday.  
 
Breakfast club is running from 7.15 am every day for the cost of £3.50 per day and after school child care is 
also running from 3.10pm until 5.10pm every day for the cost of £4 until 4pm and £6 until 5.10pm.  
 
Please can all parents ensure that all uniform is labelled with your children’s names we also have pleanty of 
uniform at school if you need any so please contact the office or Ros if you need anything. We are also, 
giving out certificates for reading at home on Fridays this year so can you read with your children 
everynight to be in for a chance of winning. 
 
We would also like to welcome some new members of staff starting with us today.  Shaunha Webster is 
now working in Year 6 and Jo McClarnon is working in Year 3 in the morning and Year 2 in the afternoons.   
We also have Zahra Batool joining our Welfare team. We wish everyone the best and they will all fit into 
our outstanding team. 
 
I have also included the dates for the 2023/2024 year so you can see what is happening. All the holiday 
dates for the year are on the website or you can collect a copy from the office. If you are unsure of 
anything please contact the office or look at the website and I’m sure we can answer queries. 
 
Your sincerely 
 
Christopher Holmes 
Head teacher 
 

 

 

 

 


